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YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

Wow, another week has flown by and 

the class are well settled into the 

routines of year 6. 

 

Mrs Good was really impressed with 

the quality of the letters she received 

in application for School Ambassadors.  

It was a difficult decision but 

congratulations to our new 

ambassadors: Rhea, Rosie, Harry and 

Mia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our new house captains were elected 

on Thursday.  It was really close in 

every house.  Our new house captains 

are: 

For Wisley – Summer and Chloe 

For Runnymede – Kieron and Izzy 

For Painshill – Jack and Elexa-Rose 

For Brooklands – Molly and Lily M 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Issue No 2 Autumn Term 

15th September 2023 

 01932 842785 

As part of their role in year 6 the 

children are taking it in turns to help 

look after our new Chestnuts and 

also help out in nursery.  The 

children have been really excited to 

visit nursery and lead play activities 

with the children and share stories 

with them. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 
 

2nd October – Sports Crew Training 

16th and 18th October – Parents Evening 
23rd October – Half Term 

30th October – INSET Day 
1st -3rd November – High Ashurst 

9th November – Junior Citizen 
14th November – Road to RIAT Workshop 

20th November – Bikeability Week 
13th December – Panto Trip 

15th December – End of Term 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


